Internationaler Gedenktag für verstorbene Drogengebraucher_innen am 21. Juli 2017
Botschaft aus Australien
Human rights also for drug users! Yes, your sister organisation from the bottom of the world joins you in promoting that theme for the international day to remember drug users who have died.
Frustration, tears and anger well up when we recall the suffering and harm inflicted on families and society as well as to drug users by ill-considered drug policies that promote the very supply of drugs and cause the very harm that they were adopted to prevent. Never has there been a more counter-productive and stupid social policy than the criminalisation of the personal use and possession of certain addictive substances. 

So yes, your friends in the far off south land stand shoulder to shoulder with you, fired to action by that same frustration, those tears and that anger. We know there are better ways. Some jurisdictions are demonstrating there are better ways. 
We who live and gather in spirit with you who are gathering in person, do so in the hope and confidence that the day is soon to come when no new names will be added to those at Gleis Eins. There can be a no more fitting memorial to the young lives so foolishly and callously sacrificed in our efforts to save them from drugs. Their worth as bright, warm, funny, talented, loving individuals will long shine as bright stars in the sky.
Families and Friends for Drug Law Reform
Canberra, AUSTRALIA
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